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COVID-19 Statement (1) 

 

In light of the pandemic COVID-19 situation declared by the World Health Organisation 

(WHO), DOCOMOMO International and the Japan conference board of the 

DOCOMOMO2020 are monitoring the situation in what regards the future of the conference 

scheduled for September 2020 in Tokyo (https://docomomo2020.com). For now, the Japan 

conference board decided to hold the conference as originally planned with extreme caution and 

care. However, as this is a rapidly and drastically-evolving situation, DOCOMOMO 

International and the Japan conference board will continue to monitor the situation with a global 

perspective, following the advice of the World Health Organisation and the requirements of the 

Japanese Government. 

 

Regardless the decision that may be taken, we want to ensure the Conference Proceedings. In 

order to don’t compromise its smooth edition, please keep respecting the paper deadline 

schedule by submitting the final version of your paper by 20 April. 

 

Thank you very much for your kind support so far. We will do everything we can to deal with 

the situation, placing health and safety of DOCOMOMO2020 delegates at the forefront of our 

decision-making. We appreciate your patience and understanding, and let us keep together in 

solidarity. 
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